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Columbian Hall 
6794 Martin Way E  
Olympia, WA 98516 
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Next Meeting  

September 22, 2014  

6:30 pm  

Fra   Presidenten  
 

Kjære venner, 

 

Velkommen Tilbake.  I hope you all had a wonderful summer.  It was 
great to have so much warmth and sunshine and now we head into fall 
and our usual routine. 

 

Your lodge managed to stay active during the summer.  The District 2 
Sons of Norway convention was held in June in Eugene, Oregon.  
Hovedstad Lodge really cleaned up in the awards area.  We received 
the 2012 GOLD Presidentôs Award, the 2012 GOLD Merit Award, the 
2013 GOLD Presidentôs Award, the 2013 GOLD Merit Award and the 
2013 Family Lodge of the Year Award.  Thatôs a lot of GOLD.  We also 
received Honorable Mention recognition for all of those Box Tops and 
Labels for Education you so faithfully saved.  Mange tusen takk, 
Hovedstad Lodge for all your hard work and support! 

 

In August we enjoyed our summer picnic.  The weather was toasty 
warm and the companionship was equally warm.  It was a great after-
noon and we thank David and Andrea Olsen, Jytte Wagoner and Bob 
Larsen for their hard work and efforts on behalf of the Lodge. 

 

In September we were treated to a special reception at the Scandina-
vian Cultural Center for the US premier of the exhibition entitled ñ1814-
2014: Red White and Blue-Norwegian Constitution, American Inspira-
tionò. Dr. Elisabeth Ward welcomed us to the event.  This exhibition 
was one of only a very few venues in the United States and it was an 
honor for PLU to be the first US venue for the exhibition. 

 

Our September meeting will be a potluck beginning at 6:30 PM.  I 
hope to see you Monday, September 22nd as we reconnect after the 
summer break.    Beste Hilsen,  Joanne 

mailto:norwaydreamer@comcast.net
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Hovedstad Picnic  August 3, 2014  
A great time was had by all! 

Louise & Elna Benoit 

Jon Halvorson, Kathleen 
Hanson & Bill Hegge 

John Gray, 
Dan Konpatzke 

&  
Lowell Anderson 

Linda Konopatzke, 
Jytte Wagoner 
& Joanne Gray 


